
Summary of the Meeting of The Pilgrim Primary Academy 
Local Governing Board 

  Held on Tuesday 20 February 2024 

The meeting held on  20 February 2024 has affected an outcome on the following: 

● Governors noted the consolidation and emergent strengths in school were moving at
pace.

● The Local Governing Body was a growing board at Pilgrim, once again with parent
representation following an invitation to parents and carers to self-nominate for a
Parent Governor role

● Governors had clarity of the school’s progress and noted that appropriate monitoring
was in place.

● Governors noted the work on school and Trust policies.

● Governors were aware of the engagement of the school with parents and the
community.

● Governors were aware of the work to improve attendance at Pilgrim

● Governors were aware of the publication of the Pupil Premium Strategy and Sports
Premium strategy

● Governors were aware of the support for the school provided by the Trust which
focused on school improvement


